Principal’s Message \

Ryan Stowell, Principal

March was a comparatively quiet month here
at Lakeview Elementary, but still featured a
number of activities and events.

We are grateful to our PTO volunteers who
setup, ran, and packed up the spring book
fair. The book fair provides students and
families with the opportunity to purchase
books and other items.

PTO volunteers also organized and
distributed hundreds of boxes of Daffin’s
candy for the annual Daffin’s candy sale.

We appreciate all of your support of the PTO
fundraisers. The PTO and our teachers are
currently planning end-of-year field trips and
activities which are only financially possible
because of your support of these fundraisers.

Our kindergarten classes presented our final
student-led Pawsitive Assembly on March
27th. It was an excellent presentation, as all
of them have been this year. These
assemblies have been a great addition this
school year.
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April will be a busy month of state testing and N |

other end of the year assessments. We are
also looking forward to the 1st grade music
program on April 17th.

In a few short weeks it will be May and we will
be having many fun and exciting end of the
year activities.

Please contact me at anytime with any
questions or concerns you may have. You can
reach me at ryan.stowell@lakeviewlocal.org
or 330-638-2145.




ats of the Month (" Upcoming Events "\

April 16th-17th
4th Grade ELA State Test

April 17th
1st Grade Music Program
6:00 PM LHS Auditorium

April 18th-19th
3rd Grade ELA State Test =

April 23rd-26th
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April 26th
Art Festival

April 30th-May1st
4th Grade Math State Test

May 2nd-3rd
3rd Grade Math State Test

May 15th
Fourth Grade 3rd Grading Period Honor Roll 4th Grade Gallery Walk

& Celebration Breakfast
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May 21st
Field Day for
Kindergarten, 2nd & 4th Grade

May 22nd
Field Day for F
1st & 3rd Grade

= Cam =22 May 24th
Last Day for Students

— Carly Release @ 12:10 PMJ
S Guidance Update

Brittney Abbott, Guidance Counselor

Ohio passed legislation known as “Erin’s Law” that requires all schools to provide elementary students with
developmentally appropriate instruction in child sexual abuse prevention beginning this school year. We will be
using a state approved program from Eight Child Abuse. | will be presenting these lessons in the next few weeks.

Our 3rd & 4th grade students will be taking Ohio’s State Tests between April 16th and May 3rd. It is helpful to
follow your normal routines, making sure that your child is well rested and has a positive morning on testing
days. Also, if you have a planned absence on a testing day please contact me as soon as possible so that we can
plan accordingly for your child to make-up the assessment.

Please contact me at brittney.abbott@lakeviewlocal.org or 330-638-2145 with any guidance questions or
concerns.


https://fightchildabuse.org/

